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Recent

Rescues

Grace Jewel

Molly Bandero

Spiff Vega & Portia Duchess

Tequila & RebelLittle Joe Titan

We need your help
now more than
ever. The number
of unwanted and
neglected horses
has risen dramati-
cally during 2008.
Please give so
that HPAF can
continue to help
horses in need.
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A Special Thank You
To those who made an outstanding

contribution since the last newsletter;

~Thank you~

REQUIRED INFORMATION:
PURSUIT TO THE REQUIREMENTS
OF FLORIDA STATUTE 496.411 THE
FOLLOWING INFORMATION IS
PROVIDED:  A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL
REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL
INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED
FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER
SERVICES BY CALLING (800) 435-7352
WITHIN THE STATE OF FLORIDA.
REGISTRATION DOES NOT
IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL,
OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE
STATE OF FLORIDA.  Florida
Department of Agriculture & Consumer
Services registration #; SC-02543.
Percentage of each contribution retained
by any professional solicitor:  Zero %.

Michael  A. Nuzzo
Florida Thoroughbred Farm Managers, Inc.

Springtime, IncSpringtime, IncSpringtime, IncSpringtime, IncSpringtime, Inc. for the donation of $250 of Joint Health for the horses.
Springtime makes great products that help the horses so much. We are
grateful for their ongoing support of HPAF and for the many great products
that make horses’ lives better.

Toad JuiceToad JuiceToad JuiceToad JuiceToad Juice, maker of Toad Juice, Toad Jelly, Toad Stick and Toad Mist, for
their ongoing support for the horses. We are so grateful to receive these
fantastic products that help the horses deal with bugs, fungus and allergies.

Saturn Automobile CompanySaturn Automobile CompanySaturn Automobile CompanySaturn Automobile CompanySaturn Automobile Company for the donation of 14 bags of Progressive
Senior for the horses. Saturn did a Random Acts of Kindness program that
they did not advertise. They simply gave and helped all over the country.
Thank you Saturn, you are a tribute to American values.

Hannah PorembaHannah PorembaHannah PorembaHannah PorembaHannah Poremba for the donation of an Ansur Treeless Dressage Saddle.
Hannah is a long time supporter of the horses and we appreciate her very
much.

Jennifer ElliottJennifer ElliottJennifer ElliottJennifer ElliottJennifer Elliott for the donation of ten brand new horse blankets.

Butch Green of Green & Growing OrganicsButch Green of Green & Growing OrganicsButch Green of Green & Growing OrganicsButch Green of Green & Growing OrganicsButch Green of Green & Growing Organics for the 50# bag of Horse
Nutri-Balancer

Heather Stalker and Greta WrigleyHeather Stalker and Greta WrigleyHeather Stalker and Greta WrigleyHeather Stalker and Greta WrigleyHeather Stalker and Greta Wrigley for the donation of horse
equipment and tack.

Newman’s Own Foundation
Blue Horse Charities, Inc.
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Richard Reed
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Michael Nuzzo of South Miami
for sponsoring Penelope.

Apryl Cruit Coscia of Monticello
for sponsoring Demi.

Susan Dresnick of Pinecrest
for sponsoring Tawanda.
Karen Fischer of Ocala
for sponsoring Peanut.

Dianne Haddick of Cheverly, MD
for sponsoring Buttercup.

Toni Levine of Thonotosassa
for sponsoring Bunny
Ellie Mims of Miami

for sponsoring Mariscal
Betty Moree of Palm Beach Gardens

for sponsoring Shug.

Monica Von Glahn of N. Palm Beach
for sponsoring Scarlett.

Jean Pecor of Shelburne, VT.
for sponsoring Cindy.

Rosemary Taylor & Eugene Rodriguez
of Brandon for sponsoring Cali & Fez.

Kathie Schlesinger of Coral Gables
for sponsoring Daisy Mae.

Deborah Vickers of Sebastian
for sponsoring Monkee.

Thank you sponsors!  The horses love you!

Beverley West of Palmetto Bay
for sponsoring Sandman.

Art Frigo of North Palm Beach
for sponsoring Thunder

Doris & Steve Briggs
for sponsoring Pie

A Special Thank YA Special Thank YA Special Thank YA Special Thank YA Special Thank You to Kristin Nastou to Kristin Nastou to Kristin Nastou to Kristin Nastou to Kristin Nast for updating
the HPAF web site. For five months no one could
access our site to make changes or do updates.
Kristin, who is our long time HPAF staff member Lisa
Manderly’s daughter, is a realtor with Foxfire Realty.
Thank You for your priceless help Kristin!

HPAF is currently participating in the S.HO.W. Program through Southern States Feed. For every Proof of Purchase
collected, HPAF will receive a credit. If you are currently using Southern States Reliance, Legends or Triple Crown horse
feed, please save the Proof of Purchase located on the back of the bag. Any group or organization that would like to help
HPAF accrue in this program would also be appreciated. Please mail your collected proofs of purchase to HPAF at 20690
NW 130th Avenue, Micanopy, Fl 32667.

Thank you Julie Bannister for coming out to the
farm and playing the Parelli Seven Games with

the young horses.

Special Thanks to Dr. Tom Lane, DVM, for his
tremendous contributions of his time, talent and
services for the horses. Dr. Lane has been a great
friend to HPAF and the horses and we are very
grateful to him for all his help over the years.

2008 Summer Interns
Jackie, Allysa and Ian

Thank You Tim and Ellen Bachmeyer for the
donation of a two horse trailer full of horse

equipment and tack. Tim and Ellen are great
friends to all animals. Over the years, they have
helped so many animals of all types and their

love and giving is without measure.

Helene Summers & Jessie
for sponsoring Grace

Richard Reed of Miami
for sposoring Bongo



Congratulations On Your Adoption

To Brian Street on the adoption of Skip, Hotsy and Magnum

Amy Glick and Molly

Denise, Sasha, Cyle & AlexaDream and Vicky Ford

Daisy and Gail Stern

Princess and Lee & Betty
Williams

Sue Tobin and Victoria

Thank You Mary and Peter Gregery and the Retirement Home for Horses for giving Duke, the
blind Appaloosa, a safe and loving home for the rest of his life.
Thank You Vincent Collura for taking in Patriot to rehabilitate him and help him find a
permanent home.

Thank You to Sharon and Gary Byrne
for adopting Jake. Jake was seized in the
same cruelty case as Daisy Mae on June
14, 2007 along with four other dogs. The
dogs were held at the Levy County Animal
Shelter until they were surrendered two
months later. Jake came to HPAF a
scared, fearful dog; having lived in a cage
all of his life. He cowered when
approached, most likely fear from past
abuse. After having no puppy-hood, Jake
was ecstatic to have Bud, our faithful farm

dog, to run, play and wrestle with for hours on end. Jake had lots of baggage from his
formative years of abuse and neglect and did not do well with the many visitors to the
farm. Luckily, Sharon came to work at HPAF and Jake found his new family. Jake
now goes for truck rides with Sharon, his head hanging out the window with the wind
in his face. He plays ball with Gary every evening until he is exhausted and goes to
sleep in his doggie bed or on the living room sofa.

Gary & Sharon with Jake

June 2007

June 2008



“In Memory Of”

“In Honor Of”

Jim & Mary Esther McCullough.......................................................................................Kim & Bonnie Heath
Robert H. Scott...............................................................................................................................Byron Rice
Mark Meuche................................................................................................. Lou Meuche for Mother’s Day
Mike Walker............................................................................................... Jim Hoffman’s Election to Board

Special Thanks to Kathi Volling and April Dahl

Kathi was office manager at HPAF for four years. She kept the office running smoothly,
doing the books, preparing grants, putting together the training manuals and presentations
and so much more. Kathi maintained the HPAF website, created the newsletter, volunteered
at open houses, festivals and shows and did the laborious task of the newsletter mailings.
Kathi gave so much of herself for the horses over the years and her hard work was and is
greatly appreciated. Kathi has moved on to a full time job with benefits; something HPAF
cannot afford to provide for loyal employees. Thank you Kathi for all of your hard work and
caring.

April began volunteering for HPAF in 2001 while attending the University of Florida. She
volunteered for years before becoming a member of the staff. April did all aspects of
horse care from feeding and cleaning at the farm to volunteering at events. Her riding and
horsemanship continued to improve over the years from a backyard horse owner to a
professional level rider. April assisted with training the young horses at the farm from
ground work to under saddle. Three years ago she began taking courses with the Institute
for Applied Equine Podiatry which now holds its Florida classes at HPAF. In fact, April is
responsible for introducing us to KC and Robyn LaPierre and all the wonderful assistance
they provide for the horses. Last year April became a certified Equine Podiatrist and has
been providing the hoof care for all of the horses at HPAF. After seven years with HPAF,
April has moved on to her own business as an Equine Podiatrist. The level of hoof care she
provides for the horses makes such a difference in the quality of the horses  hooves and
consequently their lives. Thank You April for all you have done for the horses over the
years.

Lynn & Mark Charter........................................................................................................Rodney W. Chalker
Patrick Murphy.....................................................................................................................Priscilla Murphy
Gay N. Smith.......................................................................................................................................... Loki
Ann Averitt.......................................................................................................................................Kitty Boy
Lil & Bill Chalker.........................................................................................................................Larry Boven
Aurelia Kaeslin...........................................................................................................................William Elias
Jerry & Jane Goodman-Yablick Charities..........Ruth Schwartz - 100 year old mother who just passed away
Norma Huttoe...........................................................................................................................Russell Stover

“Commemorating”
Bill & Happy Pross...................................................................................Jim Hoffman’s Board Membership



~Horses Available For Adoption~

Bunny

Mandy

Rainy

Shatar

Hannah Pilgrim

Gulliver

Surprise

Horses need homes so we can have room for new rescues!

Voltaire
Pie

Vinny

Lex

Cindy

Kanook

Jessie

Dutch

Spiff

Olivia

Go Boy



PLEASE MAIL TO:
Horse Protection Association of Florida, Inc.  Tel:   (352) 466-4366
20690 NW 130th Avenue  Fax: (352) 466-4072
Micanopy, Florida 32667           Email:  hpaf@bellsouth.net

Does your company have a matching gift program?  Company Name:___________________

The Horses Thank You!

Annual Membership   $40 Sponsor        $350
Rescuer   $60 Patron  $500
Winner’s circle $100 Benefactor    $______

To help the horses please, fill out this form and mail it in with your tax-deductible donation.

REQUIRED INFORMATION:

PURSUANT TO THE REQUIREMENTS OF FLORIDA STATUTE 496.411 THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION IS PROVIDED:  A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE
DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING (800) 435-7352 WITHIN THE STATE OF FLORIDA.  REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE OF FLORIDA.  Florida

Department of Agriculture & Consumer Services registration #: SC-02543.  Percentage of each contribution retained by any professional solicitor:  Zero %.  Percentage of each contribution that is received by this organization:  100 %.

Membership Form

Please charge $ ________  to my card  (please check)   Visa  ___  or  Mastercard  ___

Name on card ____________________ Card #______________________ Exp.Date _________

Name:  ________________________________________________  Date:  ________________

Address:  ____________________________________________________________________

Telephone:  ( ____ )  _________________________________ Email:  _____________________

Thank YouThank YouThank YouThank YouThank You to Jill Beatty, John
McConnell, Sgt. Bryant,
Deputy Browning, Deputy
Clifton, and all the volunteers
who worked so hard to save
the Arabians in Volusia
County. All of the horses are
now in new homes.

Mariscal - 4 months progress

Attention HPAF Members and Friends!
Please let us know if you would rather receive your quarterly
newsletter via email rather than hard copy. Additionally, if you would
like to be on our email list for announcements and activities, please
let us know: hpaf@bellsouth.net

The HPAF Farm tractor is in need of a new clutch which will cost $1,500. Now that the
rains have started and diesel prices are so high, a wider mower on the tractor would save
fuel and time. A 10 foot mower is $6,300 and a 15 foot mower is $10,000. Of course
$6,300 would buy a lot of diesel fuel too!



      20690 NW 130 Avenue Micanopy FL 32667
        Tel:  352/466-4366    Fax:  352/466-4072
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Please help the horses!

Non-Profit
Standard Rate
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Micanopy, FL

32667

ADDRESS CORRECTION REQUESTED

Help HPAF raise money every time you search the web or shop online!
iSearchiGive.com is a new search engine powered by Yahoo!

 Raise a penny for HPAF every time you search!

GoodSearch.com and iSearch.iGive.com
Do you search the internet? GoodSearch.com and
iSearch.iGive.com are two search engines that earn HPAF
1 cent each time you search. Choose Horse Protection
Association of Florida as your designated charity. Help
the horses as you navigate the web. Shop online at
hundreds of your favorite stores through iGive and
GoodSearch.com/GoodShop with Horse Protection
Association of Florida as your charity and help provide a
new chance for neglected horses.


